
Your response 
News Broadcasting set out its position in relation to the renewal of the national commercial 
multiplexes in its response to the DCMS consultation (September 2021).  The DCMS made its 
position clear in relation to these proposals in its final consultation statement.  News Broadcasting 
has no new arguments it wishes to advance in relation to this matter and therefore responds to 
Ofcom's consultation proposals as follows: 

Question Your response 

Question 1: Do you agree that Ofcom should 
not impose any new coverage obligations on 
the national radio multiplex licensees as part 
of licence renewal or require a new technical 
plan? 

Yes 

Question 2: Do you agree that Ofcom should 
not impose any new obligations on the 
national radio multiplex licensees for 
promoting the DAB digital radio platform as 
part of licence renewal? 

Yes 

Question 3: Do you agree with our preference 
not to set a PMR rate for the renewed period 
of the national radio multiplex licences? 

Yes 
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